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Comments: To whom it may concern. After reading and discussing the forestry revisions plan I'm concerned with

several of the possible outcomes. As a life long Alaskan I value our resources and have lived in both rural and

urban parts of the state. As someone who both supports our many outdoor activities both motored and both

nonmotored I also support the idea of preserving or regulating certain aspects of the land we live in and use. I

enjoy both snowmobiling and snowshoeing in the winter and hiking and hunting/fishing in the summer. I've used

the areas set forth in the revision for many of these things and have respected the boundaries and off limit areas.

At this time I feel the areas designated "wilderness" are sufficient and do not need to be changed at this time. I

feel that plans C/D laid out in the plan would be more harmful to several of the outdoor communities than helpful

and would mostly serve the non-motorized cumminity. At this time I feel Plan B is more than sufficient if changes

must take place. Thanks for consideration. - respectful and responsible snowmobile enthusiast. 


